
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exhibit 23 
 

Letter from Douglas M. Costle, EPA Administrator, to  
Honorable Jennings Randolph, Re: Ambient Air (Dec. 19, 1980) 



December 19, 1980 
 
 
 
 
Honorable Jennings Randolph 
Chairman, Committee on Environment 
  and Public Works 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C.  20510             
 
Dear Mr. Chairman: 
 
     Thank you for your letter of October 23, 1980 expressing your 
continued interest in the Agency's definition of "ambient air."  During the 
time since David Hawkins, my Assistant Administrator for Air, Noise, and 
Radiation, met with you last February, the definition has been extensively 
reviewed and debated. 
 
     After reviewing the issues and alternatives, I have determined that  
no change from the existing policy is necessary.  We are retaining the 
policy that the exemption from ambient air is available only for the  
atmosphere over land owned or controlled by the source and to which  
public access is precluded by a fence or other physical barriers.  EPA  
will continue to review individual situations on a case-by-case basis 
to ensure that the public is adequately protected and that there is no  
attempt by sources to circumvent the requirement of Section 123 of the  
Clean Air Act. 
 
     I hope that this has been responsive to your needs. 
                                           
                                          Sincerely yours, 
 
                                    /s/ Douglas M. Costle    
                      
                                         Douglas M. Costle 
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